Sd“té Waéz'aa Fire District

911 N. County Highway 393
Santa Rosa Beach, Florida 32459
850-267-1298 * Fax 850-267-3294

SOUTH WALTON FIRE DISTRICT
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS

NOTICE
2017/2018 BUDGET WORKSHOP

The South Walton Fire District (SWFD) Board of Fire Commissioners will hold a workshop on

Wednesday, August 29, 2017
2:00 p.m.

at SWFD Station 3/Headquarters,
911 N County Highway 393, Santa Rosa Beach, Florida.

The purpose of the workshop is for Fire District Staff to present the 2017/2018 proposed
budget.

Please call SWFD Headquarters at 850-267-1298 with any questions regarding this workshop.
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